
 

Dear Customers, 

 

Our office and service centre will be closed during Christmas and New Year 

Period. 

 

Christmas Holiday: 24th Dec 2012 to 25th Dec 2012 

New Year Holiday: 31st Dec 2012 to 2nd Jan 2013 

 

We will resume operations on 26th Dec 2012 and 3rd Jan 2013 respectively.  

Wishing our customers Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

Please contact us at 1800-2768437, 6538-3998 or email us at 

customerservice@brother.com.sg if you need any clarification. We apologise 

for any inconveniences. 

 

Best regards, 

Brother International Singapore Pte Ltd 

Customer Service Department 
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